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 Circular Letter No.5017  
 29 May 2025 
  
To: IMO Member States and other Governments 

United Nations and specialized agencies 
Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status 

 
Subject: Celebration of the IMO World Maritime Day Parallel Event in the United 

Arab Emirates (29 September to 1 October 2025) 
  

 
The Secretary-General of the International Maritime Organization (IMO) and the 
Government of the United Arab Emirates have the honour to invite interested parties 
to join them in celebrating this year's World Maritime Day Parallel Event in Dubai, 
United Arab Emirates, details of which are provided in the annexes. 
 
 

*** 
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ANNEX 1 
 

CELEBRATION OF THE IMO WORLD MARITIME DAY PARALLEL EVENT  
IN DUBAI, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES 

 
(29 September to 1 October 2025) 

 
 

The Government of the United Arab Emirates has the honour to announce the celebration 
of the 2025 World Maritime Day Parallel Event (WMDPE) in Dubai, from 29 September 
to 1 October 2025. The offer by the Government of the United Arab Emirates to host the event 
was accepted at the 122nd session of the IMO Council, held in July 2019.  
 
A joint letter of invitation signed by the Secretary-General and the Minister of Energy and 
Infrastructure of the United Arab Emirates is enclosed in annex 2. 
 
The event will consist of a number of high-level panel discussions focused on IMO's theme 
for 2025: "Our Ocean – Our obligation – Our opportunity", featuring prominent international 
speakers who will offer insight into several relevant subjects. The full programme will be 
available in due course. 
 
Information on the event, including registration, hotels and the various activities, will be 
available soon on the official website at: https://www.moei.gov.ae/en/about-
ministry/wmdpe2025uae. Participants are invited to register in good time via the event's 
website. Queries about the event may be sent to hessa.binsulaiman@moei.gov.ae. 
 
The International Maritime Organization and the Government of the United Arab Emirates are 
grateful for your attention to this circular letter and look forward to welcoming participants to 
the Parallel Event in Dubai, United Arab Emirates. 
 
 

*** 
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ANNEX 2 
 
 

 
 

___________ 


